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EMNRD,
It’s great to have the fee structure revise and revisited. We do need to increase in areas.

What needs to stay is the annual pass. We have too many people who use the park consistently (3-5x a week). But I
do think it would be ok to raise that fee and maybe raise the fee a bit higher for non resident.

Regardless, the annual pass needs to stay.
Suzy Wieser

Suzy
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